
Snake Lane Road Closure – Information received from West Berkshire Council 
 
 
Snake Lane in the Parish of Speen will be closed on the 16th June 2023, between 
the hours of 08:00 – 16:30, from its junctions with Lambourn Road to Rookwood. 
The closure is to enable Volker Highways to carry out permanent carriageway 
repairs on behalf of West Berkshire Council. The work will be undertaken with a full 
road closure with no through traffic allowed.  
  
Please seek alternative route. 
  
All enquiries please contact Highways Maintenance Team on 01635 519080 
  
A plan of the closure can be found at: (click on link): 
https://one.network/?tm=GB134498189 
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